
I am against your proposed bill. Instead of doing anything against criminals, it targets citizens that have spent time and money 
getting background checks, fingerprinted, paid fees, and been given photo ID. Stop making patchworks rules that make it impossible 
to be law-abiding, and that attack our 2nd amendment rights. This is bill is just another attempt to chip away at Oregonians being 
able to lawfully carry firearms. Stop it!


